
Written Communications – Strahl 
Item #9 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Bob Strahl <bobbystrahl@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 1:28 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov> 
Cc: Jill Galvez <jmgalvez@chulavistaca.gov>; John McCann <jmccann@chulavistaca.gov> 
Subject: Council Meeting 2/16/2021 
 
Warning: External Email 
 
 
 
Public comment regarding Item 20-0556, Golf Course Green's Fee Increase 
 
A thank you to Council Members John McCann and Jill Galvez for the time to tour the golf 
course/event center, and their efforts reaching out to the public and stakeholders. Months ago 
Councilwoman Galvez said to me, “ I listen to many voices “. 
Thank you for listening to mine. 
 
I join staff in recommending you approve this item. 
 
Bob Strahl 
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